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PRINCIPAL'S REPORTPRINCIPAL'S REPORT

MuralMural

During Education Week all classes contributed to the painting
a whole school mural. The walkway outside the library has
come to life with all students participating in this opportunity
and ‘learning together’.

What a super talented group of people we have at our school
both big and small!
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School Administrative and Support StaffSchool Administrative and Support Staff
Recognition WeekRecognition Week

This week is School Administrative and Support Staff
Recognition Week, a time to acknowledge and thank the often,
unsung heroes in our public schools. Our SASS staff play an
important role in the school community. They are often the first
people you see when you enter a school and are essential to
maintaining positive relationships with students, parents and
the community.

SASS staff work in school offices, classrooms, libraries and
maintaining and caring for school grounds and buildings. They
are often the ones to tend to students when they unwell and
they ensure the efficient management of school financial and
administration functions. With that said, CSPS would not be the
amazing school without our amazing SASS staff made up of
Mrs Martin, Mrs Morrison, Mrs Tsoustouras, Mrs Fraser, Miss
Danielle and Mr Zoran.

On Monday we had a lovely morning tea to show our
appreciation for the work they do and for always going above
and beyond to support us all.
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Play timePlay time

Finally, our students have been able to enjoy the freedom of
playing up on the green grass near the primary rooms (Napier
Street). Stages will be rotated over the week to ensure that
cohorts enjoy the space together. This will include K-2. While
the students enjoyed the play area, I was able to enjoy Mr
Zoran’s new toy!

Kindergarten EnrolmentsKindergarten Enrolments
If you or someone you know has a child who is wanting
to enrol in Kindergarten 2021 and have not already done
so, please contact the office immediately so they can be
included on our mailing list.

While we will not have a physical Kindergarten Transition this
year due to COVID-19, we will have a virtual version for our
Kindy families via Zoom. Below are details of the session dates
and times.
An email will be sent with more details on how to connect closer
to the session.

Kindergarten 2021 Parent Information Session 1

Wednesday 14 October at 9:30amWednesday 14 October at 9:30am

Learn about Canterbury South Public School, enrolment
processes, our school routines and the Best Start Assessment.

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/meeting/register/
u5ckduyvqT4pH9x3AbvoCjU0gFl5KZLHnxpy

Kindergarten 2021 Parent Information Session 2

Wednesday 21 October at 9:30amWednesday 21 October at 9:30am

Ensuring a successful transition, preparing for the big day,
before and after school care at CSPS and student wellbeing.

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/meeting/register/
u5Ulceioqj0rG9D4jdaXqDLiV9TRaZo8rfIV

Kindergarten 2021 Parent Information Session 3

Wednesday 28 October at 9:30amWednesday 28 October at 9:30am

Question and Answer session with Mrs Daniela Frasca, School
Principal and Mrs Gemma Rigby, Kindergarten Teacher and
Assistant Principal.

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/meeting/register/
u50sd-quqT4sHNJBc42zseZyNcJUkS_r6bpz

Until next time....

Mrs Daniela Frasca

PrincipalPrincipal

COMMUNITY NEWSCOMMUNITY NEWS

GymnasticsGymnastics

This term the ladies from Fit Futures have returned to continue
the Gymnastics program with the students.

Science WeekScience Week
This year’s Science Week Theme was ‘Deep Blue: innovations
for the future of our Oceans’. Each class enjoyed a week
of Ocean themed activities to explore the importance of the
environmental and social sustainability of the sea.
Some of the activities included: investigating how taking 3
pieces of rubbish (Take 3 for the Sea!) with you when you
leave a natural waterway can help the waterway’s ecosystem,
learning about the layers of the Ocean, investigating how
whales keep warm by experimenting with a blubber like
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substance and mini STEM tasks about how objects float and
designing boats.

School PhotosSchool Photos

The main day for school photos will be on MondayMonday 77 SeptemberSeptember
with a second day for group and sibling photos on WednesdayWednesday
15 September15 September.

Orders can be made online using the unique online order code
located on envelopes. Alterntively you can pay with cash using
the envelopes. Please ensure ALLALL envelopes (cash and online
orders) are returned to the school office by Friday 4 September.

Envelopes were sent home in Week 4. If you did not receive it or
you would like a sibling photo taken, please collect an additional
envelope from the office.

Leader NewsLeader News

The new grass is open on Napier Street. Stage 2 and 3 were
really excited to finally be able to play on it and have a bigger
space to play and run around in at lunctime.

The first round of Gymnastics has finished with the second
round starting yesterday until the end of this term. I think we
can all agree, it was a great experience.

Speeches for the Public Speaking Competition are due.
Everyone has done a great job and good luck to all the eventual
finalists.

Middle School has begun and is progressing well. All the
students are enjoying it with the many different subjects, for
example Geography, Maths, Ukulele lessons, sport and
project-based learning.

Wear it Purple DayWear it Purple Day

At Canterbury South, in everything we do, we ensure students
are safe, supported and empowered, a message echoed
throughout our school plan.

Wear it Purple Day this year is on Friday 28 August.Friday 28 August.

At CSPS we share the same message and acknowledge that
we are all worthy of love and respect and should be proud of
our individuality. It’s a time to recognise that families come in all

shapes and sizes and a time to celebrate the rich diversity of
our community.

In the PDHPE Syllabus Document, the Strands ‘Growth and
Development’ and ‘Interpersonal Relationships’ outline
modules of work listed below that also teach the same
message.

STRAND Growth and
Development

Interpersonal Relationships

ES1 I am Special Me and My Friends

STAGE
1

There is only one ME Getting Along with Others

STAGE
2

My Growing Self Building My Networks

STAGE
3

Getting It Together Playing My Part

Any child who chooses to come to school in purple mufti on
the day will be supporting the message of No one should be
subject to bullying, belittlement or invalidation.

The students in Stage Three have organised a purple lolly
guessing competition and ribbons for each class as well as the
designing and displaying of posters around the school.

AWARD WINNERSAWARD WINNERS

Alexander C - KB

Tamsin C, Dash K, Joanna L - KRM

Misheel D - 1/2K

Ryan C - 1/2F

Demi A, Isaac M - 3/4M

Alana D - 3/4T

Elizabeth T - 5/6D
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EXTRA CURRICULUMEXTRA CURRICULUM

P&C NEWSP&C NEWS

The next P&C Meeting will be held on Tuesday September 1st

at 7pm via Zoom. Details as follows:

Meeting ID: 891 694 9457

Password: 712074

If you would like to see any particular topics on the agenda,
please email these through to csps.email.pandc@gmail.com

As mentioned in the meeting, we continue to monitor the
COVID situation and hope to begin planning some fun events
ASAP. If anyone has any ideas for Zoom events, please let us
know on the email above.

Thank you for your continued support

CANTEEN NEWSCANTEEN NEWS

Canteen SpecialsCanteen Specials

WEEK 6

WEEK 7
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WEEK 8

PRIMARY OSHCarePRIMARY OSHCare
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